
Town of Hooksett 

Recycling and Transfer Advisory Committee 

Minutes of Meeting 

April 22, 2008 

 

 

 

 

Members Present:  Randy Holt, Richard Bairam, George Longfellow; Council Rep., Bob 

Schroeder, John Danforth, Roger Duhaime. 

 

Absent:  Merrill Johnson 

 

 

The meeting began at 6:45.  The Committee reviewed the minutes of the meeting on 

March 25
th

.  Roger motioned to accept the minutes as presented, second by Turk.  All in 

favor. 

 

The Committee went over the monthly totals.  The facility is getting busier with the nicer 

weather. 

 

The Town of Pembrook is interested in working together in any bids for equipment if the 

single stream facility moves forward.  They need to have something in place for a budget 

package by June.  They are thinking of doing a split packer truck, one side is for trash the 

other side is for single stream recycling.   

 

Diane needs to know if the single stream concept for recycling is going forward locally 

before she can do any presentation .  She went to Auburn Mass where a single stream 

facility is owned by Casella Waste.  Casella owns several single stream facilities in New 

England, each one built is more efficient than the other.  They are building a huge facility 

in Charlestown.  It will be for a single stream recycling program for the City of Boston.  

Both Corcoran Environmental working with Manchester and the Concord Coop are in the 

process of proposing a single stream facility.  

 

There will be an Earth Day Open House on April 26th 

 

John Danforth stated that he can not serve on the Committee after this term.  Roger 

Duhaime will continue to serve. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:15. 


